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July 12, 2021 

  

Subject:  District’s Planning Efforts for Returning 

               To Full In-Person Instruction September 2021 

  

Dear Caregivers, 

On June 28, 2021 Governor Murphy announced the guidelines developed by the New Jersey Department of Education for restarting 

schools in the 2021-2022 school year.  Pursuant to the New Jersey Department of Education’s The Road Forward guidance “school 

districts must plan to provide full-day, full-time in-person instruction and operations for the 2021-2022 school year”.  Subsequently, a 

remote learning option will not be available to students.  Our reopening plan will utilize The Road Forward Safety and Health 

Guidance as we expect and will promote a resumption of normal operations for next year for all students and staff. 

The District is forming a Road Forward Committee and has commenced the process of planning. I am confident that the plans will 

offer educational excellence, flexibility, and options to rapidly adjust to unforeseen circumstances related to the potential change in 

school operations.  

In an effort to assist with the Road Forward Plan for September the District has prepared surveys for both parents/guardians and staff. 

You may access the parent/guardian survey here.  

Our Road Forward plans will continue to be revised over the next several weeks, however, we expect that our initial draft plan 

provides the foundational expectations we foresee during the 2021-2022 school year.  Our return to school plans will be posted on our 

District and Schools’ websites. I will continue to communicate with everyone regarding our progression to providing full day, full 

time in-person instruction for the 2021-2022 school year. Here is a Summary of our Road Forward 2021-2022 Re-Opening Plan.  

I hope you can trust that continued patience and flexibility will be required from all in order to balance the educational needs of our 

school district while continuing to maintain the elements of safety for all students and staff. 

On behalf of the Black Horse Pike Regional Board of Education, I want to thank you for your support and hope all of you enjoy your 

summer. 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Brian Repici 

Superintendent 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Black-Horse-Pike-Regional-School-District/528232543985880
http://www.bhprsd.org/
https://www.nj.gov/education/roadforward/
https://www.state.nj.us/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/school_health_and_safety_standards.pdf
https://www.state.nj.us/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/school_health_and_safety_standards.pdf
https://forms.gle/ZFMHgGtYgYx8iDae8
https://forms.gle/sH7EwEKXbAbytapT9

